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To Whom it May Concern:

Our Family owns 4D Farm, located in Cullman AL. We are entering our 14th year in the
agritainment business. We offer a corn maze, pumpkin patch, and 40+ farm attractions, but
we've also branched out into inviting outside entertainment to the farm for an added value to
our guests. This is how we met Mr. Dan, the Rhinestone Roper. All of our children rodeo for
the National High School Rodeo Association but not all children have this opportunity and they
all seem to love horses during these younger years. Having Dan offered them a chance to get
up close as well as learn about horses and training. Dan was always a special treat and
brought more kids than any other entertainment we offered.

We live in a small town that is experiencing an increase in population and development.
Our county has always offered much support and encouragement in the growth of our own
business. We have a few weekends that traffic can get a bit congested on these back roads
but its always been manageable and we’ve never had any problems. Our neighbors are calling
offering fields to park and a helping hand. We’ve never had an upset neighbor due to the
crowds and with around 40K customers in a 6 week period, that’s so appreciated. Our 80 year
old neighbor across the street has only requested that we not add trees or privacy fencing
because she’d be very upset if she couldn’t watch the children play. Our neighbors consider
this business a blessing to families and children, as well as our community.

4D Farm has been featured in several different “Things to do around Alabama” and
“Only in Your State” type publications. We draw our guests from 60+ miles away and while
visiting the farm, they also enjoy our small town for dinner and other activities. Agritourism is a
fast growing industry. Families want to get out on farms and experience down time with their
families. Having a venue with the entertainment that Mr. Dan can provide would seem to be a
much desired event for any town. Having this wholesome entertainment will draw more people
to your town from farther than you would imagine. If you have any questions, you're welcome

to contact us via email or phone.

Best Regards,
Beth Daniel



